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I am in complete opposition to HB 2007. Oregon's preemption law was enacted so 

that ALL Oregonians would know the laws pertaining to the carrying of concealed 

handguns by licensed persons throughout the entire state. It was created to stop all 

the problems of different laws everywhere in Oregon, which caused tremendous 

confusion, unnecessary arrests and trials, and good people suddenly having a 

criminal record because of not knowing all of the different laws in all the towns and 

cities of Oregon. 

 

HB 2007 seeks to bring back all of that confusion and all the problems our 

preemption law has been preventing for a very long time. Very bad idea! 

 

Please join me in opposing this awful bill. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Hugh F. Simpson 


